
 
 
 
 
 
 
  February 17, 1993 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Bernie Freckman, 
Vice President - Local 1055 
District Council 48 
3427 W. St. Paul Avenue 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53208 
 
Dear Mr. Freckman: 
 
 Pursuant to the provisions set forth in County Board Resolution 92-527, 
it is my pleasure to appoint you to the newly created House of Correction 
Education and Employment Council. 
 
 I appreciate your willingness to assume this responsibility and thank you 
for your dedication and commitment to a better community. 
 
 A membership list is enclosed for your information.  You will be hearing 
from Chairman Zielinski who will schedule your first meeting in the near 
future. 
 
    Sincerely, 
 
 
 
    F. Thomas Ament 
    Milwaukee County Executive 
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